

News Letter July 2020 Voivodeni, Romania

Dear Friends and Supporters,



Through the Pastor Denes Csaba in the Romanian village Voivodeni the SB Foundation assists with food distribution during the Corona lock-down. Earlier this Spring small bags containing vegetable seeds were handed out and having been sown they can now be harvested.













Summer greetings from Stiftelsen Brödet / the SB Foundation and all of us board members, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger

Stiftelsen Brödet / the SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.nr: 802401-2844, <u>www.stiftelsenbrodet.se</u>, e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE 114 38 Stockholm. Tel: +46702545233

Board: Lena Åkerlund, chair person, Roger Arvidsson, secr, Arne Wikström, Deputy members: Ivar Boman, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg